
North Branch News March 8, 2024

Upcoming School Events:
Thurs. Mar 14: Pi Day!
Sat. Mar. 16: Parent Work Day 9-3
Tues. Mar. 19: BOT meeting at NBS: 6:30 pm
Thurs. Mar. 28 Middle School Play 1:30 & 6:30 pm@ Rapunzel’s Coffee & Books
April 1-5: Spring Break
April 12: Friday Coffee hosted by Seniors
April 26: 31st Annual North Branch Golf Classic
May 5: BandFair 2024 celebrating North Branch’s 40th Anniversary

π Math classes will explore activities around Pi, and you can celebrate with us by making a Pi Day
donation in amounts related to Pi. $3.14? $31.41? $314.15? $3,141.59? You choose the decimal. This is a
great time to make your Annual Fund gift. When we reach 100% family participation, NBS will receive
a $2,500 challenge donation! You may contribute with cash, check, online at
bit.ly/Northbranchdonation or through Venmo - QR code with artwork. Let Bonnie know if you have
any questions giving@nbsva.org

Parent Work Day Saturday March 16 from 9 am - 3 pm. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.
We will have both inside and outside jobs and activities that need to be completed. If this is
highlighted you signed up to attend on your Yellow Pages.
**There are only 2 Parent Work Days left to fill your contracted obligation to attend Parent Work Days. If
you are unable to attend, please be in touch with Autum regarding the buy out option ($100/Work Day)

Thursday, March 29 - 1:30 pm and 6:30 pm - The Middle School will present its spring play,
“Employees Must Wash Hands…Before Murder.” by Don Zolidis at Rapunzel’s Coffee and Books in
Lovingston. All ages are welcome, but it’s helpful to let Katrien know if you want to come, as seating is
limited. Beverages and snacks will be sold by Rapunzel’ s before and after the show.

Did you know?

● Congratulations to the Middle Schoolers for their creative designs and dedicated
preparation for the Regional KidWind Challenge held on 3/7. Every team was recognized
during the awards, with one team having the opportunity to move on to the state
challenge. Congratulations to everyone!

Ways to help NBS…

● During March and April, please bring a bottle or two of wine, specialty beer, or specialty
soda for North Branch’s Cork Raffle. Drawing at BandFair; you do not need to be present to
win. Winners take home a nice selection of corked items. All proceeds, plus a matching
donation up to $3,000, go toward end-of-year bonuses!

Thank you to …

● Amy M. and Catherine R. for driving Middle Schoolers to Richmond and back.
● KidWind drivers: Amy M., Justin S., Oliwia S.,, and Catherine R.
● Grandparent Jennifer Kelly for painting with the preschool class as part of their Community

Helpers series. Images of the paintings are below!!
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